IN RESPONSE, PLEASE REFER TO: M920403A

April 16, 1992

MEMORANDUM FOR: James M. Taylor

Executive Director for Operations

FROM: Samuel J. Chilk, Secretary

SUBJECT: STAFF REQUIREMENTS - BRIEFING BY ABB/CE ON

STATUS OF SYSTEM 80+ APPLICATION FOR DESIGN CERTIFICATION, 10:00 A.M., FRIDAY, APRIL 3, 1992, COMMISSIONERS' CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN

TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE)

The Commission was briefed by representatives of Asea Brown Boveri - Combustion Engineering (ABB/CE) on the status of the System 80+ application for design certification.

The Commission requested a list of the members of the System 80+ Executive Advisory Committee, which ABB/CE stated they would provide.

The Commission also suggested that the NRC staff be permitted to review the analyses used for the Korean plants being designed by ABB/CE where such reviews would aid the staff in understanding and reaching safety conclusions about the System 80+ design.

The Commission highlighted the need for further Commission discussions with industry, the intervenor-environmental community, and the NRC staff to identify and clarify actions, process, procedures and responsibilities during the period between the Final Design Approval and issuance of the design certification. The Commission understands that OGC is preparing a Commission paper discussing design certification procedures.

cc: The Chairman

Commissioner Rogers Commissioner Curtiss Commissioner Remick Commissioner de Planque

OGC OCAA OIG ACRS

PDR - Advance